
From: Jo Haskell
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please....underline wires only!!!
Date: Sunday, September 23, 2018 5:14:30 PM

My name is Mary Jo Haskell and I am privileged to live in the charming village of
Newington New Hampshire.

I am aware of the situation regarding the power lines and request that you please
vote that they be put underground.

Thank you.
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